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“..parents and children learn
together through shared life in
both home and school.”

— Dr. Katharine Whiteside Taylor

Tnportunt Dol

Jan. 8th - 19th - Winter Weeks
% Jan. 18th & 19 - Pajama Day
< Jan. 15th - No School, MLK Day
< Jan. 23rd - Feb. 2nd Space weeks
< Jan. 24th - CSUS Drama Dept. Play
Field Trip. Dorothy Meets Alice.
Leaving TNS at approximately 9:40
a.m.
Jan. - Board Meeting TBA
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%

In the Classroom

We had a very busy December. A huge
thank you to Andrea and Phil Rhienschild for
hosting our Winter Performance in their
beautiful barn! The kids did amazing!. It was
wonderful watching the students enjoy the
morning with their families and friends.
Another big thank you to all the families that
made the event possible by volunteering
their time and bringing holiday treats. It was
a Hallmark movie moment @ to cherish.

As we head into the new year, our themes
will include Winter & Space! We have a field
trip to CSUS with our MWF class to see a
play. And will enjoy a fun pajama day with a
pancake snack!




Reminder

1. Please keep your child and/or self home if
exhibiting any cold/flu/Covid symptoms,
including but not limited to fever, cough,
runny nose, headache or generally not
feeling well. If your child needs medication
to feel well enough for school, they should
be kept home. We will call you to pick up
your child if they seem off or have
symptoms.

Thank You! Ryan Castro for taking the

time to prep and paint the beautiful quote
and butterfly on our shed!

STOP, SLOW DOWN AND
WATCH... IS THERE ANYTHING
YOU MISSED?

As we enter the new year, | would like
for you to think about your workday as
a gift (insert laugh here)! During your
day to day life you may find yourself
juggling and multitasking events. You
can find yourself reacting to situations
instead of being engaged. | hope that
when you find yourself here in class,
you can have one on one time with
your child and together share the
classroom experience. One of my
favorite things to do is watch and
observe the creativity, the dramatic
play and the conversations between
the students. It is such a gift to watch
them grow and develop a love for
learning. You are showing them that
they are important and that your

relationship is valuable - 7eacher Jaime

December Fundraising
Recap:

Thank you Teacher Ashley for
coordinating the See’s Candy
Fundraiser. We made $1,350.05!
Part of the money will go toward
a new floor steamer vacuum
combo.

Thank you to our teachers ( Mostly
Teacher Andrea!) for organizing
The Santa Celebration Raffle. We
profited $1,117.00 to go toward
supporting our teachers'
continuing education. Teacher
Ashley will be attending the 2024
CCPPNS Conference in March.

Don’t forget a jacket
and warm weather clothes
for playing outside

ChtQd of the Week
January

1/8-Theodore Hildreth
1/15-Hattie Lusher
1/22-Fletcher Craig
1/29-Kai Fuller



